
 
 
 
 
 
         Date: 15.03.2017 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 

COMEDK 2017 Medical and Dental PG Courses: Cancellation of further process 
for PG Medical and Dental Counselling 2017 

 
 

In view of order by Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India and 

amendment notification issued by MCI, COMEDK had suspended the application 

process for PG Medical and Dental counselling until further notice vide its notification 

Dtd. 11.03.2017.  In the said notification it was also informed to all the applicants 

who had already applied that the amount paid to COMEDK will be refunded if the 

process is cancelled subsequently. 

 

Now, after detailed deliberations, COMEDK has decided to cancel the proposed 

process of PG 2017 counselling.  COMDEK has already initiated the process of 

refunding the amount to the candidates who have paid the application fee on 9th, 10th 

and 11thMarch 2017 in response to our advertisement. 

 

In convenience caused is very much regretted.  

 
 

 Sd/- 
 (Dr. S. Kumar) 
 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 
 
 
 
 


